

February 27, 2018

Dear People of SPR,

We are excited to formally begin the search process for our new Rector by introducing you to the Search Committee. First, thank you to everyone who submitted names and narratives. St Paul & the Redeemer is blessed to be full of talent and thoughtfulness. Our diversity is what makes us strong, and also what made our task a challenge. There were so many great nominees! We did our best to look at the community as a whole and garner as much representation as possible from the many missions we espouse.

With Vestry approval, the committee is as follows:

Alicia Chipman

Kenji Kuramitsu

Jane McCamant

Eva Nielsen

Bruce Plummer

Sem Sutter

Hank Underwood

Co-Chairs:

Ellen Wiggins

Gail Williams

The Search Committee will meet soon with the Diocesan Office on Ministries to begin discussions about the process and how you, as a parish, will be included. We will start our search by hearing from you through a church assessment survey and facilitated small groups, in order to develop a deeper understanding of who we are at this time in the life of St Paul & the Redeemer. More on this to come.

Please keep the community of St Paul & the Redeemer in your prayers as we discern together in these weeks ahead.

With appreciation for your ongoing support,

Ellen Wiggins, Co-Chair Search Committee

Romonda McKinney Bumpus, Warden

Gail Williams, Co-Chair Search Committee

Kirk Bagrowski, Warden